

### In his name

#### Exam9th

Supervisor: Mr.Karimi Teacher: Mrs.Shekari

First name: Last name:

## Vocabulary(4marks)

- 1 Write synonym or opposite. (2 marks)
  - 1 Terrible
  - 2 enormous
  - 3 useful
  - 4 poor
  - 5 dead
  - 6 brilliant
- 2 Choose the best word. (2 marks)
  - 1 I'm dialing / downloading / calling some new ringtones.
  - 2 He isn't here now please call / speak / dial / back later.
  - 3 I can't hear you please speak / talk / top up .
  - 4 I don't use my mobile phone for calling my friend I use text message / land line / voice chat.

## **Grammar (10marks)**

1 Please use the words in the box and put them in the blanks.(2marks)

Where , how often , what time , when  $% \left( 1\right) =\left( 1\right) \left( 1\right) \left($ 

1	do you listen to music? In the evening .			
2	do you stay in bed late ? I never stay in bed late.			
3	does the film start ? It starts at 7:45 P.M .			
4	do you go after school? I go home to do my home work			



### In his name

Exam9th

Supervisor: Mr.Karimi Teacher: Mrs.Shekari

2 Please write the past form . (3 marks)

See read

Play cut

Sleep drink

Call eat

- 3 Please make them negative. (2 marks)
  - 1 I'm playing ps4 at the moment.
  - 2 She cleaned the house yesterday.
  - 3 We wrote a nice story.
  - 4 Mom drives very fast.
- 4 Order the words to make question . (3 marks)
  - 1 You / are / listening to / your teacher/?.
  - 2 where / put / you / did / your phone / ?
  - 3 How ofthen / go / does / to / she / cinema /?.
  - 4 They / did / invite / to / Anna's / party / you / birthday / ? .

# Reading (4marks)

## John

John liked chocolates very much, but his mother never gave him any, because they were bad for his teeth. but john had a very nice grand father. the old man loved his grand son very much, and sometimes he brought John chocolates when he came to visit him. then his mother let him to eat them. because she wanted to make the old man happy. one evening, a few days before John's seventh birthday he was saying his prayers in his bed room before he went to bed."please, God "he shouted make them give me a big box of chocolates for my birthday on Saturday". His mother was in the kitchen and she heard the small boy shouting and went to his bed room quickly. Why you are shouting John? she asked her son. God can hear you when you talk quietly. I know answer the clever boy with a smile," but grand father 's in the next room and he can't.



### In his name

### Exam9th

Supervisor: Mr.Karimi Teacher : Mrs.Shekari

1	answer	the qu	estions.
---	--------	--------	----------

- 1 why did his grandfather sometimes give him chocolate?\_\_\_\_\_
- 2 Why did his mother let John eat the chocolate he got from his grandfather?\_\_\_\_\_
- 3 what did he pray to God before his seventh birthday?\_\_\_\_\_
- 4 What is the text mainly about?\_\_\_\_\_

## Writing (4marks)

Write about your last summer Write about where did you go and what did you do ......

(80\_100 words)